June 8, 2013

Mr. Elgin Card, Principal
Lakota West High School

8940 Union Centre Blvd.

West Chester, OH 45069-2948

Dear Mr. Card,
The Lakota West Upbeat Club is pleased to donate the following items to Lakota West High School

and the Lakota Local School District. All of the items purchased have been paid for by monies raised
through fundraising over many years.

240 Shakos $ 13,920
40 Shako boxes 355
260 Marching Band Jackets 64,870
260 Marching Band Jumpsuit/pants 22,100
260 Garment bags 3,770
300 Parkas 18,300
240 Plumes 6,576
220 Gauntlet 7,425
40 Gauntlet - Percussion 1,350
4 Field Commander Uniforms 1,920
12 Silver Trumpets 4,800
24 Silver Trombones 11,938
Marimba 5,900
80 Red Concert Jackets 10,000
80 White Concert Jackets 10,000
Gas Utility Vehicle UTV XLT 3,499
Total 186,72

The new concert uniforms replace jackets that were over 10 years old and will debut at our fall
concerts in October 2013. The Marching Firebirds will proudly wear the new uniforms and play the
new instruments during our marching season this fall and while representing Lakota West High
School and the Lakota Local School District at the 2013 Macy’s Thanksgiving Day Parade this
November.

Sincerely,

Sue Tanner
President
Lakota West Upbeat Club



